
BICKERTON & EGERTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the virtual meeting held  

At Bickerton Scout Hut 

21st July 2021 at 7.00 p.m. 

Apologies Apologies were received from Cllrs Burrows, Proctor and Bourne 
 

In attendance Present were Cllrs Stan Davies (Chairman), Clare Davies (Clerk), Latham, Mills, 
and Proctor 
 

Minutes of the 
last meeting 

Minutes of the last meeting held via zoom on 28th April were approved and 
signed by the Chairman 

Matters arising Hedge opposite Bickerton Poacher – this has been assessed by Highways and no 
action is deemed necessary. 
Waterworks corner flooding – Clerk to resubmit request for action. 
Car Parking at Village Hall for walkers on the hill – Clerk confirmed  

Accounts Bank balance £2,457.94.  Payments to be made £15 room hire agreed. 

Highways Cllr Mills reported that Coppermine Lane has been repaired. 
Cllr Proctor asked that the signs which have been erected at Manor Farm in 
Egerton be raised with the Council. Also there has been a marquee erected at 
Manor Farm hosting a wedding with music and a bar until late into the evening.  
What permission is required for this sort of event in a field at a campsite?  Clerk 
to investigate 
Cllr Benson raised the issue of Quarry Lane, Bickerton which is in need of 
resurfacing as now loose gravel in the roadway.  Clerk to report. 

Date and time 
of next meeting 

At the Scout Hut on 13th October 2021 at 7.30 (pending approval by the Scout 
Group that this date is available) 

 


